
 

 

 

 

 

 

A Workshop 
On  

“Python Programming” 

 
 The Department of Computer Science and Systems Engineering organized a Workshop on 

“Python Programming”, on 09-11, April, 2018 in collaboration with APSSDC. 

 

The target group for this workshop are II CSSE students. 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Mr. K. Saral Kumar, delivering the lecture 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Students Hands-on Session 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Students interacting with the Expert 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
Mr. K. Saral Kumar clarifying students doubts 

  
 A Team Member of APSSDC, gave a detailed presentation on Introduction of Python, 

which is a general-purpose language with its wide range of applications for Web development 

(like: Django and Bottle), scientific and mathematical computing (Orange, SymPy, NumPy) for 

desktop graphical user Interfaces (Pygame, Panda3D).  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 



 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

Students Hands-on Session 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Students Hands-on Session 

 
 A Trainer of APSSDC, gave a detailed presentation on Variables, Statements and Python 

literals with examples and also practical knowledge on functions and lists. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students Hands-on Session 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Students Hands-on Session 

 

 
 Through this workshop, the students gained knowledge on python and its programming.  

 

Totally 74 students got benefitted by through this workshop.  

 


